
Cronulla Plaza Upgrade  

Work on the Cronulla Plaza upgrade is now complete. We 
are excited this new space is open for all to enjoy.   
 
The upgraded Plaza includes new paving, seating options, 
improved lighting, two new destination playgrounds and a 
variety of new tree species.  
 
There are still some minor tweaks being made as we 
finalise the work. This includes shade structures around 
the two new playgrounds which will be installed in the 
coming months. In the meantime temporary shade sails 
are in place at the ‘whale head’ playground at the southern 
end of the Plaza.  
 
 

 

Project update — September 2024  

Keep an eye out on the exciting changes 
coming to Cronulla Town Centre! 

 

For more information visit our project website  

go.ssc.nsw.gov.au/cronullaupgrade 

 

 

Timing: Major upgrade work is now complete. 

Minor work will continue over the next few months as upgrade         

 We will keep the community updated of progress and thank you 
for your patience during this important work to refresh Cronulla 
Plaza. 


